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To our valued Sponsors and Community,

The Mohawk Baseball/Softball Association is once again preparing for an exciting season of youth
baseball and softball. The Mohawk Baseball/Softball Association would like to ask for your support to
become an integral part of our program. Mohawk Baseball/Softball Association has proudly provided
coaching and guidance to Mohawk boys and girls for over four decades. We provide baseball and
softball leagues, as well as tournament and instructional opportunities to over 200 kids ranging in ages
from 5-17. Along with our volunteers, the sponsors are a crucial part of our association.

Your generous sponsorship dollars provide an opportunity for children to learn the game of baseball or
softball, understand the value of teamwork, and establish childhood memories that will last a lifetime.
Sponsorship dollars help pay for field maintenance, equipment, insurance, tournament costs, financial
aid for those in need, and more. With your support, we will be able to continue improving our ballpark
and association to benefit all players in our community. MBSA is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization and
your donation dollars will be fully tax deductible. All sponsorship dollars go towards assisting in keeping
the entry fees for the boys & girls at current levels, as other costs continue to rise.

***SPONSORSHIP OPPORTUNITY THIS YEAR***
2023 Concession Stand Sponsorship will cost $1,000 We have 1 spot available for this level of
sponsorship. With this sponsorship you will receive your company name as the official sponsor of our

concession stand.

2023 Batting Cage sponsorship will cost $750.00 We have 2 spots available for this level of sponsorship.
With this sponsorship your company will be the official sponsor of one of our two batting cages.

2023 Scoreboard sponsorship will cost $500.00. For this level of sponsorship, your company name will
be displayed on one of the three scoreboards at the complex.

2023 Association sponsorship will cost $250.00. For this level of sponsorship, you will receive a 2.5’ X 5’

banner that will be displayed on the fences of one of our 6 fields.. This banner has enough room for 2
lines of text with your business name and phone number

see next page for additional sponsorship options...

2023 Website Sponsorship. For this level of sponsorship, you will be acknowledged as a sponsor on our
website Options include: Home Run: $200



Triple: $150
Double: $100
Single: $75
Custom: $§

Besides the above levels of sponsorship, any amount of donation would be greatly appreciated and
recognized on Mohawks Baseball/Softball Association website:
https://leagues.bluesombrero.com/mohawkbaseballandsoftball

Please fill out the enclosed sponsor form and return it to a board member, coach, or mail to P.O. Box 304,
Bessemer, PA 16112. If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact TJ Donofrio @ (412) 670-1224
or Brett Crawford @ (724) 544-8324.

Please e-mail your company logo to timothy.donofrio@gmail.com for inclusion on your sponsor banner.
If you were a sponsor last year, and your logo has not changed, you do not need to re-send your
company logo.

Thank you in advance for your generous support,

2021 Mohawk Baseball/Softball Association Executive Board
Brett Crawford — President

Bryan Piccirillo — V.P. of Baseball

Nic Ciavarino — V.P. of Softball

Arin Crawford — Treasurer

T) Donofrio — Secretary

Steve Hall — Baseball Commissioner

Ashlee Platt — Softball Commissioner
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